INDRAPRASTHA COLLEGE FOR WOMEN
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

TPc|aq]e) 22 January 2021

ATTENTION STUDENTS!
FOR CHANGE OF GEC/SEC PAPERS

Subsequent to all the allowances made for change of
GEC/SEC papers against requests, it may be strictly
noted that the last date for sending requests for
change of GEC/SEC papers (by students of Sem.- I,
[V and VI) 1s hereby announced as Monday,
2S5 January 2021.

There will be no further request entertained after that
deadline under any circumstances, and the College
will proceed to finalize the data for Internal
Assessment.
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